
                                 Midland Amateur Radio Club Meeting March 3rd, 2022

Lee KC8ITI brought the meeting to order at the Salvation Army Building at 7:34 pm with 21 members 
present in person and on-line.  

An attendance sheet went around and introductions were made.  
If you have any corrections or additions to these minutes please bring them to the attention of the 
secretary Linda KC8MUD.

EC/RO report-Jack K8GTG-  The equipment at the LEC is being rearranged and packet is being 
dismantled because there is no dedicated computer to support it and it hasn’t been used.  Also Max 
KE8DON  is at a conference in Traverse City so there is no State ARES/RACES report. 

Treasurer’s report -John W8QN-  Thank-you to all the members who have renewed their memberships. 

VE Session-  Lee KC8ITI-  The next VE session is on March 12th  at the Homer Township fire barn.  
After that they are on April 23rd and June 18th.

School report- Lee KC8ITI-  Not much happening in the High School Club Meetings, Dennis N8ERF 
led a team to the wind damaged tower site at the high school to assess and repair damages.  

Repeater Site- John W8QN-  Plans are being made to move the repeater site to a new location at the old
Family Life Radio Tower on M-20.   The new owner has offered this space on his tower.  John has 
requested that you note use of repeater is now so he can get a feel of how current tower is so he has 
something to compare the new tower site to. 

Traffic Net- John KB8PGW – John reported on our weekly traffic net with handouts.

Swap-LeeKC8ITI, Lee is looking for a Swap Manager, if you can help please contact Lee.

Field day- John KB8PGW- John has suggested the field by the ball diamonds near the Tridge may be 
this years Field Day Site.

Cadillac Swap- Lee KC8ITI- Saturday May 7th is the date for the Cadillac Swap. They do have a new 
location at the Mackinaw Trail Middle School.

MS Walk- Chris KB8UIH- The walk is on April 30th starting from Midland High School,  Need help  
from 7:00 AM until around noon.  Please let Chris KB8UIH know if you can help.

PIO-  Paul K8GEM has stepped up to become the new Public Information Officer.  Thank-you Paul

Saginaw Club- Mike KD8MMH- Mike reported on the Saginaw club and their activities.  He 
mentioned that a tri-county exercise is coming up.  

Net Controls: March 10th Paul K8PLM
March 17th Paul N8GEM
March 24th       John W8QN
March 31st       Chris KB8UIH



A motion was made by Larry to adjourn 
and seconded by Jack K8GTG.
Meeting ended at 8:21pm
Respectfully submitted by Linda KC8MUD
MARC Secretary.

 

  


